
 Canada's comments on the first draft recommendation on Open Science 
 

                      Delegation of Canada/Délégation du Canada 

 

Ms. Shamila Nair-Bedouelle  
Assistant Director-General  
Natural Sciences Sector  
 
Dear Ms. Nair-Bedouelle,  
 

The Government of Canada thanks the Natural Sciences Sector of the UNESCO Secretariat 
for its work in producing the first draft recommendation on Open Science.    
   
Canada has carefully reviewed the English and French versions of the draft document and 
provides the attached comments, questions, and suggestions to aid in the refinement of the 
draft.  Our response also reflects the input of the Government of Quebec, which is included 
as separate attachments, to complete the Canadian position.    
 

Best regards and Happy Holidays, 
The Permanent Delegation of Canada to UNESCO 

 

 


